From:

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 2:05:50 AM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: ANZ Suncorp Merger <ANZ-Suncorp-Merger@accc.gov.au>

Cc:

Subiect: Local branches

We feel the merger of ANZ and Suncorp will only result in the closure of more local branches. Suncorp and ANZ have
already closed a lot of branches in local areas making it very difficult for the elderly and disadvantaged to do their
banking business in and around their local areas. Most elderly people do not have either computers or the skill to do
internet banking.

ANZ have recently announced they will no longer be dealing with cash deposits or withdrawals at their branches.
How then are the elderly to do their banking and pay their bills?

We do not feel the merger will be in the best interest of its customers.

Clyde and Gail Andrews





